loin Pat Flood as she explains this process. Her organization holds a series
of free information sessions/workshops during the year. The idea behind these

workshops is to give people ideas and enable them to work towards a
completed square.

There are no rules for creating a square aside from a final size of 10 x 10 inches. Any approach is
welcome (sewing, painting, applique, felting etc), and we encourage experimentation and creativity. The
most important thing is that each square should tell your story or depict your relationship to the

river. Rather than a traditional rectangular quilt, each of your squares will be tied together to create the
shape of the river and be displayed with a map of the Grand River watershed identifying where each
square came from. We will also display a matching “quilt” of your stories about each square.

Sunday Oct. 19th, 1:00 - 4:00pm at the Stone Gable Hall




